. THE SECRETARIAT,

DAR ES SALAAM,

TA‘NGANYlKA TERRITORY. Wi
No.  11752/39. 6 July,,e 29.
3 :

// Sir,

With reference to your letter No.H of the
3rd of June, regarding the necessary survey of the
Steamer Azania, I am directed by the Governor to
enquire whether the attached copy of an inspection
report from Mr. E. Buss, Acting Chief Engineer is

gufficient for your purposese.

24 I am to point out that your letter under
reply was received after the Azania had returned
from Diego Suarez.

I have the honour to be,
; Sir,

Your obedient servant,
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LERK TO THE CLASSIFICATION COMMITTEE,
| LLOYDS REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
71, FENCHURCH STREET,
LONDON, E.C.3.
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